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October 3, 2018 
 

Joshua Oliver, Environmental Manager 
Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, LLC 
Transmission via email: joliver@brannan1.com 
 
Re: Extension of Trout Valley Ranch Substitute Water Supply Plan (WDID 2302537, Plan ID 

5900) through May 31, 2019 
 
Dear Mr. Oliver: 
 

In accordance with Condition of Approval No. 1, you have provided a signed agreement with 
William M. Blatchley of North Fork Associates, LLC to extend the lease with North Fork Associates, 
LLC and Mountain Mutual Reservoir Company for the lease of an annual amount of 28.0 acre-feet of 
replacement water, with the option of leasing an additional 10.0 acre-feet, for a second one-year 
period terminating October 31, 2019.  The original SWSP was approved on June 19, 2017 for 
operations beginning June 19, 2017.  Therefore, this substitute water supply plan is extended 
through May 31, 2019.  Any request for renewal of this substitute water supply plan should be 
submitted to this office no later than April 1, 2019.  If you have any questions, please contact me at 
this office.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Brucker, P.E. 
Water Resources Engineer 

 
 
Attachments: Lease extension letter  
 
cc: Alex Schatz, Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, aschatz@brannan1.com  

Fred Marvel, Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, fmarvel@brannan1.com 

Dean Santistevan, Assistant Division Engineer, Dean.Santistevan@state.co.us 

 Garver Brown, Water Commissioner, Water District 23, Garver.Brown@state.co.us 

 Tim Buckley, Water Commissioner, Water Districts 9 & 80, Tim.Buckley@state.co.us  

Michael A. Cunningham, Division of Reclamation Mining and 
Safety, michaela.cunningham@state.co.us  
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